
Rumor: Katy Perry and Russell
Brand  Celebrate  Christmas
Apart After “Massive Fight”

Pop sensation Katy Perry and actor husband Russell Brand spent
Christmas apart this year.  After a planned trip to Brand’s
hometown of London, Perry ended up flying to Hawaii with some
friends.  According to UsMagazine.com, the couple had a major
argument, which resulted in cursing at each other and storming
off.   Perry  was  spotted  without  her  wedding  ring  while
splashing in the Pacific Ocean, and Brand was seen catching up
with  old  friends  in  a  local  pub  in  Coverack,  Cornwall.
 Although  the  couple  denied  divorce  rumors  in  November,
trouble is threatening.  “The split may come soon, but they
are both so dramatic and volatile, the relationship could
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become great again,” says a source.

What are some ways to quickly move on from a fight?

Cupid’s Advice:

All couples fight, but avoiding it is impossible.  Moving on
quickly and peacefully is easier than you think.  Cupid has
some tips:

1. Admit when you’re wrong: We all make mistakes sometimes,
and it’s okay to be wrong.  The best way to move on from an
argument is by pointing out your faults.  Your partner will
appreciate it and will learn from your example.  They may
admit to their wrong doings in future situations.

2. Apologize: Along with admitting your mistakes, make sure
you apologize to your sweetheart.  Saying you’re sorry makes
all  the  difference  in  an  argument.   Also,  show  your
significant other how much you care by making it up to them
with a personalized apology.

3. Don’t let the issues hang in the air: The longer the fight
sits, the bigger it will grow.  Talk about your issues soon
after  they  arise.   Discussing  how  both  members  of  the
relationship feel will make for an easy fix.  Compromising on
the matter will make you both happier.

How did you move on quickly from a fight? Share your stories
below.


